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No. 019 mco

Ottawa,  EQ ADUT 2023
PUBLIC NOTICE

EXISTENCE OF A FRAUDULENT IMMIGRATION
NETWORK TO CANADA

The High Commission of Cameroon in Canada wishes to inform the
Cameroonian community and the general public that, through certain
social networks, ill-intentioned individuals are extorting large sums of
money from Cameroonian nationals in exchange for the promise of a work
permit and a visa to enter Canada.

These highly reprehensible acts are part of a network of swindles
designed, through false promises, to lure people into immigrating to
Canada.

The High Commission of Cameroon in Canada strongly condemns
this abuse and assures that it is neither directly nor indirectly
associated with this fraud. |

It urges everyone to make their relatives aware of the existence
of this fraudulent network and to be vigilant. The High Commission also
stresses that all of ficial documents allowing entry into Canada are issued
by the relevant Canadian institutions, which also have dedicated
websites providing the public with all the relevant information.

Amplifications: - Cameroonian Associations
-Archives
- Chrono
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